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The Search for the Hay Hollow Draw Eriogonum Gypsophilum Population PDTPGAN EGp 40
Notes by Phil Tonne: August 2000 -
EG | P
12 June 2000 — Negative survey-by Phil Tonne. Spent several hours searching for the vf%f
population — accidentally included private land in the survey (noticed later on ownership ~°¢
map). No plants.
1999 0r 2000: Bob Sivinski goes to the location as mapped in Knight 1993 and failed to E0%
locate it. : £as
Bob thinks Bill Dunmire might have found this population. ‘I (Phil Tonne) spoke with
Bill Dunmire and he looked through his notes/reports and only found information about
the Ben Slaughter population. ;
I e-mailed John Sherman (John_S_Sherman@nm.blm.gov), ¢Mlsbad BLM. After no
response, I went and looked at the Knight 1993 area and exp%mded the search up and
down the draw, West of the road and fence line, and East of the 24/19/25/30 bench mark.
i
I checked in at the BLM office hoping to speak with J. Sher 1an but he is on vacation, gl g
Steve Daly gave me access to their files and a thorough search showed nothing but the f;?/@jcf €4
Knight report that mentions this population. | CH b
|
Steve (Steve_Daly@nm blm.gov ) thinks that Jesse Juen (noxivv in Tucson at (520) 722-
4289), formerly at the BLM office in the 1980s might have found this population. Steve
called Jesse and e-mailed him. No response until the next day. Jesse remembers finding
a population, associated with a spring, and says he filled out a data sheet on it. Steve
looked through John’s files and couldn’t find anything about}it.
Paul Knight looked through his notes. He has notes that the #opulation was reported in 4[24 £&5

‘87 and ‘92. When Paul went, 21 September 1993 henoted: “no plants.or confined to Eo5
private land.” He believes that his information about the location, the *87 and *92 reports C26
would have been in his files when he worked for the State. He doesn’t know where those

files are now.

Steve was going to have John look for Jesse’s data forms but as yet none have been
located.

It seems logical to go and check at Butcher Spring and see if the plants are there. Most of
the land surrounding the draw at Butcher Spring is private and the woman that owns it
lives in Texas.
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Teri Neville

From: Phil Tonne [ptonne@unm.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2004 11:12 AM
To: Teri Neville

Subject: Eriogonum gypsophilum EOs 5 and 6
RE:

Eriogonum gypsophilum Eo and 6 [TDFENLLLTS

————— Original Message———-—-
From: John SiishHermar@nm. blm. gov [mailto:John_S*Sherman@nm.
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2004 1:05 PM
To: Phil Tonne

Subject: RE: Scope of Work

Phil, I have seen reference to a Hay Hollow-population:of
In the early 90s I looked all over Hay Hollow and the othe
for the buckwheat. Iunmever found anything except the gyps
coldenia. Take care
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